M Strzelecki

Director of Safety
London Underground Ltd
55 Broadway

London

SW1H 0BD

Our Ref: LUL/22/2
17 April 2012

Dear Mr Strzelecki

INDUSTRIAL ACTION BY RMT MEMBERS — TUBE LINES

| am writing to inform you that during the planned industrial action by RMT
members employed at Tube Lines from 16.00 hours on Tuesday 24" April 2012
until 16.00 hours on Friday 27" April 2012 the RMT does not believe it will be
safe to operate the tube network.

During this period not only will there be no track patrolling or signal maintenance
on the Jubilee, Northern and Piccadilly lines but more critically for the whole
network there will be no Emergency Response Unit (ERU). As you will be aware,
in addition to the ERU’s role in dealing with broken rails, damaged points,
negative earths, stalled trains, flats on trains and derailments the ERU are vital in
dealing with the aftermath of suicides and terrorist attacks.

Should you attempt to run a service during the period of industrial action | shall
advise RMT members of their option to remove themselves to a place of safety
should they feel that their working conditions place them at risk of ‘serious or
imminent’ danger.

Yours sincerely
Bob Cro~7

General Secretary
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